



**SALVO
SOCCER
CLUB**

LET'S PLAY!

SALVO SC PROGRAMMING UPDATES TODAY, April 12 – SUNDAY, APRIL 26



We hope that this email finds you all well. With the recent extension of the state's Stay at Home order, our programming is canceled through May 4. As we begin to receive guidance from CDC, MDH and our governing bodies about a return to play, our return to play model will include a social distancing progression plan.

As we continue to look forward and evaluate our plans for programming, we will make decisions in 2 week periods (April 26 and May 10). We have been monitoring under the guidance of the MN Department of Health, MN Board of Education and MN State High School League as we make our decisions.

This email contains information about the following items:

- TCSL and MYSA League Updates
- Performance Team Budget Refund & Refund Policy
- Community Soccer Date Changes
- Digital Content Support
- Development Academy Rumor

League Updates

We have received communication from both TCSL (Twin Cities Soccer League) and MYSA (Minnesota Youth Soccer Association) about possible league start details. Neither league is projecting a start prior to May 15 and both have plans if the start dates are pushed later into the season.

MYSA is moving State Cup and President Cup events previously scheduled for May to June 17–24. All Salvo teams that were previously registered for this event will continue to maintain that registration. This does create a conflict with US Club Regionals and Salvo staff is working with US Club Staff on our team registrations.

Salvo staff will continue to hold on completing registrations for any out of state events for this summer. Teams should not be booking travel or reserving hotels

for any new events at this time. For events that previously had been booked, we will review their cancellation policies to limit exposure of reduced refunds or penalties and will likely continue with the registration until the event itself is canceled.

Performance Refund

Salvo Staff and Managers continue to work through the process of reviewing team budgets as of February 29, 2020. We will begin issuing refunds as early as this week. Families can expect to receive a system-generated email when an adjustment is made to your account. As we finalize processing a team's adjustment we will include the updated team budget in the TeamSnap Media folder.

Salvo Staff also continues to evaluate refunds for services that were not provided due to cancellations caused by COVID-19, including indoor practices for April. At this time, with leagues still slated to take place, our general refund policy applies. That policy states that a player dropping from their team at this time would provide no refund of fees paid and if there are any future payments, they will be canceled. We realize the uncertainty of these times but would ask families for patience as we continue to get information from our governing bodies.

Community Soccer Date Changes

We have pushed the start of our Spring Community season to run June 15 through August 8. Registration will remain open through June 1 and in the event that we are unable to run the program, a full refund will be issued to families. Registration can be found at our website, www.salvosoccer.org

Click here to
REGISTER

Click here for
INFORMATION

Digital Content Support

Our club is building online content to support players, families, and coaches. The content each week will support our core values and will explore other areas of development that our coaches have identified.

You can find this content at:

<https://salvosoccer.demosphere-secure.com/members/players>

or

<https://salvosoccer.demosphere-secure.com/programs/community-soccer/covid19-resources>

Content will be posted weekly on a consistent schedule for each area of our club at least 2x per week.

Content will post on the following days:

- Monday – 13+
- Tuesday – 9-12, Community
- Wednesday – HP and GDA
- Thursday – 13+
- Friday – 9-12
- Saturday – HP and GDA, Community

Development Academy Rumor

There is currently a RUMOR that the Development Academy is going to be shut down for the Spring season and beyond.

At this point, this is only a RUMOR. We do not have any additional information.

From experience, every Spring, conversations about the viability of the Development Academy are present (boys and girls). There has not been any indication to us from US Soccer that there will not be a Development Academy in the future.

As soon as we have accurate information, we will share it with you.

For more information visit the following websites:

- [Centers for Disease Control and Prevention \(CDC\)](#)
- [Minnesota Department of Health and Safety: Recommendation for Schools](#)
- [U.S. Soccer](#)
- [U.S. Youth Soccer](#)
- [U.S. Club Soccer](#)

